
See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

Do you own these products? 
4WD Recovery Snatch Straps 

Recalled models include: LA400A7 - 6,000kg capacity, LA400A10 - 10,000kg capacity, 
LA400C6 - 11,000kg capacity (part of 6-piece 4WD Recovery Kit) 

Dates sold: 01/12/2017 – 30/06/2023 

Why the product is recalled: The products may not comply with 
the mandatory standard for recovery straps for motor vehicles.  

Products included in this recall do not have the required warnings be 
permanently attached to the snatch strap. A sheet containing 
required instructions for use is also missing from the product. 

Hazard: Risk of severe injury or death to users or bystanders if 
recovery straps are used incorrectly. 

1. Consumers should immediately stop using the products and
check if they are missing the permanent warning label and
instructions for use.

2. If the snatch straps do not have the required warning label or
instructions, you should contact Lion to arrange for assessment
of the strap and relabelling or replacement if required, or for a
copy of the instructions.

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall. 

sales@lionaust.com.au 

03 9761 6199 9am to 5pm AEST Monday - Friday 

Purchased from: 

Mitre 10, True Value Hardware, Home Hardware, Thrifty Link 
Hardware 
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